Debra ThomEson

R D —
From: Lawrence Hofstad <redbayrip@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 21, 2022 6:59 PM
To: Debra Thompson
Subject: Housing Task Force

Hello Cleark Thompson,
I would like to be considered for a spot on the newly created Housing Task Force.

I would bring to the table my life experiences where most people haven't been, seen or know about. | say that with the
utmost respect.

Thank you for your time,
Lawrence (Larry) Hofstad



